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To Whom It May Concern:

Third Street Exit band has been employed by Sundial Beach and
Tennis Resort to perform in their "Sunset Lounge"” for approximately
two and a half years.

BEach engagement provided by the band is for one month. During
those engagements, Third Street Exit has continuously provided
top-notch quality entertainment. The Sundial is a resort hotel
with ever-changing c¢lientele, and the Third Street Exit’'s vast
repertoire satisfies the majority of music lovers. The band is
very professional and their attendance record is flawless. Because
of these attributes the band was asked to perform at a number of
other engagements held on our property.

The Sundial is moving in a new direction and bands will no longer
be utilized. However, if we ever decide to engage entertainment in
the future, we would not hesitate to have Third Street Exit perform
in our Lounge.

If you need any further information, please don’t hesitate to call
me.

~Sincerely,
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Jerome Holton, CFBE
Restaurant Operations Manager
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